
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

This week at Nursery . . .          8th October 2021 
 

This week at nursery we have been 
out leaf collecting on the field, and 
using the leaves in some gloop. The 
children enjoyed exploring the 
different textures that were created 
and they loved getting messy 
fingers!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
We have been playing 'Silly Soup' games using the 'a' sound too, mixing the ingredients together.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Star of the week 

Our star of the week is  
Hugh 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done Hugh for showing a 

can do attitude towards learning 
and always trying his best!  

 



 

 

 
The children have been really interested in making people better so our role play doctors was a 
big hit, talking about being poorly and how to make each other better.  

 
 
 

 
 

 
The children have enjoyed lots of funky fingers 
activities too, such as hammer and nails and 
pick the sparkles.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nursery Photos - Reminder 
Due to a diary clash the 

nursery photos will now take 
place on  

November 15th. 

Illness 
 

Could we please remind you not 
to send children to nursery if 

they're not feeling well.  
 

There are a lot of illnesses going 
around at the moment and we 

are trying to keep everyone  
safe and well.  


